
Dear Clare,

I object to the proposed Developmet of a mobile tower at John Fisher park field number 5. 

I object to dangerous radiation from the mobile tower so close to homes, sporting grounds and 
the school. It being within 600m of the school is a major concern for the wellbeing of children 
attending Curl Curl North Public School. 600 m for the school is within all telco standard 
guideline. I urge the council to reconsider this development for the health of the children at the 
local school. 

https://www.mobilesafety.com.au/mobile-phone-towers/

Regards,

Angelica Durante
4 Blackwood Rd
North Curl Curl 
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